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SEP 3 1985

Keystone Steel and Wire Company
ATTN: Richard P. Sommers

Radiation Protection Officer
7000 S.W. Adams Street
Peoria, IL 61641

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Amendment No. 20 which authorizes your request for the Ronan
Engineering level gauge per your letter of August 23, 1985.

Please note that once you have disposed of the material specified in your above
referenced letter, you should complete the enclosed NRC Fom 314 " Certificate of
Disposition of Materials" and return it to our office so these materials may be
deleted from your license.

Infomation submitted in response to this letter should state that it is
" Additional Information and not a new amendment request. If you have questions,
please contact our office by dialing (312) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J. Whiston
Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures:
1. Amendirent No. 20
2. NRC Form 314
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